
HB 779-  Vaccination Requirements – Provision of Services – Statement of Prior Viral Infection 

FAVORABLE 

I SUPPORT THIS BILL! 
 

Given now that CDC recognizes the protective effect of prior COVID-19 infection, it is time to 

update vaccination policies (for those entities that have already decided on them) and school or 

work-entry requirements across federal and state or county governments. Those with natural 

immunity should have equal status as those vaccinated. Demonstrating a prior infection is no 

more difficult than demonstrating vaccination. Natural immunity is BEST – and the way GOD 

intended! 

 
 What it is: Essentially, this bill would add natural immunity to public or private “vaccine 
passport” policies or requirements for entities that have already decided to do them.  
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